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As we say good bye to 2023, we enthusiastically welcome 2024, we'd like to take a moment to wish you all the 
very best for 2024. 

 

  

  

2023: a year of resilience and 
innovation 

2023 has been a year of challenges and opportunities. Artificial 
intelligence and virtual reality have made their entry at AirVision to 
improve our services and performance. We'll come back to this in a 
moment ... 

Virtual reality »  

2024: New Adventures, New 
Possibilities 

With the arrival of 2024, we are happy to announce the expansion 
of our product range with new partners and products to meet your 
needs even better. Ultra-high pressure fans are now available with 
efficiencies far beyond anything previously available on the market, 
and we're even better equipped to meet all your acoustic challenges. 

 

Read more »  

  

 



 

  

  

A stronger team than ever 

This year, we are also delighted to welcome Alexandre to our team. 
His passion and expertise will help us to be even more responsive 
and flexible. 

Staying connected 

Your feedback, ideas and collaboration are essential to us. We look forward to continuing our journey together to 
make 2024 an exceptional year. We're here to help and support you in all your projects. 
  

Thank you for being part of our adventure. We wish you a successful, healthy and happy 2024. 

  

Team AirVision 
Sophie, Dimitri, Pascal and Alexandre 

 

Contact us for more information 

 

You would like more information or do you have a project? 
Do not hesitate to contact us. The team of AirVision is here for you. 

Contact us »  

 

Avenue Jean Monet, 1 - Louvain-La-Neuve 1348 - Belgium - T.: +32(0) 10 47 00 80 - info@airvision.be - www.airvision.be 

     


